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Marysville Boy Injured in Wreck
(KMZA)--A two-vehicle crash in Riley County Saturday morning sent a 7-year-old Marysville boy
to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says the boy, Joshua Musil, was a passenger in a car driven by
59-year-old Marysville resident Nathan Musil.  The Patrol says Musil was traveling east on Tuttle
Creek Boulevard in Manhattan when he struck the back of a car in front of him that was coming to
stop at a red light at Kimble Avenue.  

Joshua Musil was transported to Mercy Regional Health Center in Manhattan.  Nathan Musil
received possible injuries, but the Patrol report doesn’t indicate he was taken to a hospital.  The
driver of the other vehicle, a Milford woman, was not hurt.

The Patrol says all the occupants were wearing seat belts.

The wreck was reported about 7:30 Saturday morning.
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